RHODE ISLAND

Hello Lucaya International Students,

We are writing you from the Gordon School in Rhode
Island which is the smallest state in the US.

It is Spring here and the weather is finally getting
warmer. We are getting excited to see the flowers bloom
and buds grow on the trees. But we are most excited that
with warmer weather we can wear shorts and short
sleeved shirts.
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The Preschool class is learning all about the Post office
and how mail is transported all around the world. We
wrote letters to our families and friends and we were
hoping to become pen pals with you!
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Here are some questions we have.

' The Preschool class at the Gordon School




